
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Alzheimer’s Society and Islington Council are hosting an online group 
discussion where you can share your thoughts, ideas and experiences on a 
number of local issues.  
 
Topic:  Making Islington a Dementia Friendly Borough (discussing housing, social care, community 
groups for people with dementia and other topics) 
 
Who is hosting the discussion: This is a joint project by the Alzheimer’s Society and Islington 
Council 
 
Purpose: We want to hear your experiences of living with Dementia or caring for someone with 
Dementia in Islington 
 
Format: This will be a facilitated group discussion over Zoom. We will send you the discussion 
topics and questions ahead of the meeting.  
 
Date: 1st October, 2021 
 
Time: 10:30 – 12 noon 
 
Your views will help shape our work to make Islington a better place to live for people with 
Dementia. To show our appreciation each attendee will receive a £10 thank you voucher. 
 
If you would like to be part of this discussion, please email Megan Comber at 

megan.comber@alzheimers.org.uk or call Olivia Hobden on 07841921626 

Share your views with us to improve the lives of 
people living with dementia in the   

London Borough of Islington 

Are you living with 

Dementia and want to 

make a difference? 
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